
 

 

 

We are currently seeking volunteers to support our 2019 

Christmas Kettle Campaign in Prescott and Brockville from 

Friday November 15th to Tuesday December 24th. 

 

Are you: 

➢ an adult looking to help a worthy cause? 

➢ a student (16 or older) that needs to do Community Services 

Hours? 

➢ committed to a task & punctual? 

➢ energetic & enjoy meeting people? 

➢ able to give 2 - 3 hours of your time? 

 

It’s a great way to give “THE GIFT OF TIME” and help make a difference this Christmas! 

 

If you would like to help, please call The Salvation Army Brockville 

@ 613 342 5211 or email kettlesbrockville@gmail.com 


